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'An Old Fashioned Holiday' Event Postponed a Day to Sunday, Dec
15
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Due to inclement weather Saturday, the “An Old Fashioned Holiday” event at Tilley Pond Park, originally
scheduled for Saturday, instead will take place Sunday, Dec. 15, the town Parks and Recreation Department
announced.

— an announcement from the Darien Parks and Recreation Department

The free event will still take place from 3 to 5 p.m. and still include decorative lights covering the warming
hut (already up!), candles surrounding the sidewalk pathways lighting your exit, two roaring fires to warm
your chill and holiday music playing.

Also: festive treats for purchase (hot cider, hot cocoa, chocolate covered marshmallow Santas, apple cider
doughnuts, gingerbread men, ribbon candy, peppermint lollipops), FREE activity stations for the kids
(ornament creating, cookie decorating, writing letters to Santa and visits from a couple special guests) and
even some holiday caroling!

Caroling will be led and begin at 3:30 p.m. We hope to see you Sunday and get you in the holiday spirit!
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